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From:
Sent: Thursday, 16 April 2020 9:19 AM
To:
Subject: RE:

Hi
 

The good news is that the works have been completed has removed the pipes that were 
discharging  These have been redirected to a rubble pit that has been constructed where the 
stormwater will be discharged. 
 
This should reduce the amount of stormwater being directed however will not stop the surface 
water from finding the lowest point and possibly entering your property. 
 
I trust that this resolves your enquiry in respect to the stormwater matter.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Development Control Officer 
Environment and Regulation │ Development Control  
Redland City Council    
P +617 3829 8999 

 
 

I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the 
lands and seas where I work. I pay my respects 
to Elders, past, present and future. 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, 4 March 2020 10:01 AM 
To:
Subject:
 
Hi 
 

 has exposed these pipes so that can redirect the stormwater away to an 
approved discharge point as has been directed. 
 

 
Regards 
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Development Control Officer 
Environment and Regulation │ Development Control  
Redland City Council    
P +617 3829 8999 

 
 

I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the 
lands and seas where I work. I pay my respects 
to Elders, past, present and future. 
 

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 4 March 2020 9:40 AM 
To:
Subject:
 
Dear 
 

why there are now three open ended storm water pipes pointing at the 
dividing fence with the holes  
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Page 3 redacted for the following reason:
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
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From:
Sent: Thursday, 16 April 2020 9:19 AM
To:
Subject: RE: 7 Lowrie Ct. Cleveland stormwater pit

Hi 
 

 
Thank you for the photographs that you have provided and the works you have done to resolve this matter. I have 
closed off the customer request as a result of the works you have done. 
 
Thank you for your actions in resolving this matter. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Development Control Officer 
Environment and Regulation │ Development Control  
Redland City Council    
P +617 3829 8999 

 
 

I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the 
lands and seas where I work. I pay my respects 
to Elders, past, present and future. 
 
 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, 25 March 2020 6:18 PM 
To: Corporate eMailbox <CorporateeMailbox@redland.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Fwd: 7 Lowrie Ct. Cleveland stormwater pit 
 
Attention:
 
Your Ref: CRDC522428 
 
Dear
 
Further to my email of 13/03/2020, please find attached a photo of the rubble stormwater pit I 
have constructed soon after it was filled with 20 mm 
concrete rubble, and one of the same area now topped with paving slabs. We hope that this 
corner of our property will now deal more effectively with the excess overland flow

during severe downpours. Please advise if this is satisfactory from 
council's perspective.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
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